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The regular Town Board Meeting convened at the Colburn Town Hall @ 7:00 
Present: Supervisor Gold; Supervisor Horacek; Clerk Horacek; Treasurer Holmes.  
    Absent: Chairmen Sigourney 
  
A motion was made by Supervisor Gold to accept the minutes as read, 2nd by Supervisor Horacek.   Motion 
Carried 
Department Reports 
               Treasurer Report:   

 Checking:  $1,219.04 
         1st Savings: $54,064.64  
         2nd Equipment Savings: $9,491.42 
         Fire Equipment Savings: $932.67 

            Tax Collection Saving: $100.00 
             APRA Fund Account: $11.461.21 
  Lee Holmes Donation: $148,557.85 
 

 Motion by Supervisor Gold; 2nd by Supervisor Horacek to accept the treasures report   Motion Carried 
 

Correspondence: Handed out 
 

Voucher List:  Was submitted in the amount of $_5,478.75. 
A motion was made by Supervisor Gold; 2nd by Supervisor Horacek to accept the voucher list as submitted and 
pay the bills.  Motion Carried 

Highway: 

Terry:  plowed roads a number of times, cleaned up drifted roads. Helped thaw out  
septic system. Picked up salt sand, worked on truck. Worked at the dump and worked on the 
truck again. 

Wayne: Plowed town hall parking lot. 

Fire District: None 
 
Old Business: None 
 
 New Business:  
 ARPA Funds:  Still need to do some research before deciding how to spend it. 
 

Clerk Horacek: stated she just wanted to inform the town board how the county may  
be using some of the ARPA funds. The Adams County Public Library is talking about purchasing a 
van to use as a portable library. Supervisor Gold stated that he had read in the paper that it had 
been turned down. 
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Audit Date: Was set for March 30, 2022 6:00PM 
 
IT Support: after discussion it was decided for both the clerk and the treasurer to use The IT 
support from Madison Computer Works. This will be a 2-year contract in the amount of $999 for 
both computers. 
 
Wayne Weich: Wayne stated that he has a grandson who is willing to help out doing cold patch 
and tree trimming. Both Supervisor Gold and Supervisor Horacek felt that would be fine for the 
town. 
 
 
 
  

 
 

Announcements: Next monthly meeting: April 11, 2022 
 
Motion to adjourn by Supervisor Gold; 2nd by Supervisor Horacek 

 

Terri L. Horacek, Clerk 
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